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Grimley Financial Corporation has been selected as an honoree for the 2022 Faces of Philanthropy 

by the Philadelphia Business Journal for our extensive charitable efforts throughout our 36 year 

history. After many years of partnering with the Boys and Girls Club of Camden County, most 

recently, Grimley Financial supported the club via their “Adopt-A-Family” program this past 

holiday season; Grimley provided food, clothing, and other essential items, in addition to toys and 

holiday gifts to a family in need. 

 

 

“Grimley Financial has been working with the Boys and Girls Club of Camden County for many 

years, striving to help the club achieve their mission of helping children and young adults reach 

their full potential. Our firm has always maintained a strong focus on giving back to those in need 

and raising awareness in our community. Those values were instilled in me as a child by my 

parents and are being carried forward by Grimley’s next generation – Kristen and Chad Grimley.” 

 

- Chuck Grimley, Founder & CEO, Grimley Financial Corporation 

 

 

Grimley’s charitable commitments to philanthropy have evolved since the inception of the 

company in 1986 but have always focused on some of the most pressing needs. In 2020, Grimley 

donated laptops to Including You, an organization providing for the technological needs for online 

learning for students without those critical resources to learn remotely. 

 

 

Grimley Financial Corporation is a full service revenue cycle agency specializing in healthcare, 

commercial, and education receivables. From the onset, our mission was to provide value added 

collection services incorporating the utmost in professionalism, customer service and collection 

diligence. While our technology is state of the art and leading edge, our investment is unending; our 

people skills and customer service mantra embraces the tenets of old-fashioned hospitality. 
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